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Sir/Madam,
With reference to your complaint dated 05/02/2010, I <1m directed to say that the
matter was considered by the Commission on 06/0212014. The Commission has made the
following directions.

"In response to the Commission's proceedings ofthe 24/h October 2013, if has received
a series ofcommunication from police officers, which have been forwarded to if by the
Jt. Secretary (Home), Government ofMan ipur, through a letter dated the 16'h January,

2014.
The substantive response to the Commission's notice is in a letter dated the 30'h
December 2013, sent by the SP Imphal West, to the DIG (R-I), Government ofManipur.
The only significant point that emergesfrom this leiter is that, on the orders ofthe
Imphal Bench ofthe Guwahati High Court, the Government ofManipur has paid Rs. 2,56,
0001- (Rupees two lakhs fifty six thousand) to the mother ofthe late'Ihoudam
Shantikumar Singh. Despite the strenuous efforts made by the SP in his communication
to defend the encounter, it is clear that the High Court has already taken a view that the
next ofkin should be given relief
Since reliefhas already been paid to the next ofkin, the Commission will take this
case no [urther.
However, the Commission brings to the attention ofthe ChiefSecretary and the DGP,
Government ofManipur the intemperate and unacceptable language used in several
sections of the letter from the SF Imphal West, K. Jayanta Singh. The Commission
reminds the ChiefSecretary and the DGP, Government ofManipur that u/s 13 ofthe
Protection ofHuman Rights Act, the Commission, while enquiring info a complaint, has
all the powers ofa Civil Court. Officers ofthe Government ofMan ipur should be
advised to bear this in mind in addressing communications to this Commission.

Thefile is closed. "
This is for your information.

Yours faithfully,
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